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We hope that you had a holiday break full of joy and cheer. We are looking forward to the new semester. 

Happy New Year

Mark your calendars. The well-known Carhartts and 
Caviar Welding Showcase and Auction is scheduled 
to take place on March 2, 2017. The theme is “Old 
Becomes New.” A refurbished antique gas pump and a 
retro car converted into an entertainment system are a 
few of the big-ticket items up for bidding.  

Early bird tickets are available from January 9, to     
February 17, 2017, for $35. As of February 18, 2017, 
they can be purchased for $45. 

To purchase tickets, visit the Swift Current Campus, 
contact development@greatplainscollege.ca or phone 
(306) 778-5499. 

Auction items can be viewed on our facebook page or 
website as they be come available. 

Grades 11 and 12 students are invited to spend the day 
at Great Plains College Kindersley Campus on Satur-
day, January 28, 2017, from 11 a.m. to 2 p.m. They will 
learn about the Power Engineering program and all it 
has to offer. 

Space is limited. Register by January 20, 2017, at      
greatplainscollege.ca/spendaday. 

KIRBY LEISLE > RECRUITMENT COORDINATOR	      
kirbyl@greatplainscollege.ca

If you wish to be removed from our mailing list, please message Kirby. 

TESSICA CASAVANT> RECRUITMENT ASSISTANT	       
tessicak@greatplainscollege.ca				  

We are pleased announce that 
Tessica Casavant’s term has been 
extended to June 2017, she will 
continue her position as the    
recruitment assistant. 

Tessica will help attend career 
fairs and visit high schools 
throughout the region. Please 
connect with Kirby Leisle, 
Recruitment Coordinator, or 

Tessica if you wish to schedule a Great Plains College 
presentation at your high school or visit and tour one 
of our campuses. Their contact details are located in 
the footer. 

CARHARTTS & CAVIAR – MARCH 2

KINDERSLEY SPEND-A-DAY – JANUARY 28

INFORMATION NIGHT & OPEN HOUSE
Great Plains College is also hosting an Information 
Night & Open House in Kindersley, Swift Current and 
Warman. These are come and go events to provide     
information about local post-secondary programs, 
skills & safety training and Adult Basic Education 
Grade 12, Pre-12 and GED® classes. 

Student advisers and staff members will be available to 
answer questions, discuss scholarship and financial aid 
opportunities and assist with the application process.
 
2017 Information Night & Open House schedule: 
• Swift Current (all programs): January 11, 2017, drop 
  in from 5-8 p.m. A university presentation will take 
  place at 7 p.m.
• Kindersley (Administrative Assistant program):  
   February 9, 2017, drop in from 5-8 p.m. 
• Warman (all programs): April 12, 2017, drop in from 
   5-8 p.m. 

Visit greatplainscollege.ca/oh for more information. 
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